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COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE REPORT 
FROM THE MEETING HELD MARCH 19, 2020 

 

For the Council meeting of March 26, 2020, the Committee recommends the following:  
 
F.3 Water Conservation Plan in Support of the Grant Application to the Investing 

in Canada Infrastructure Program 
That Council approve the City of Victoria's water conservation plan, which is a 
requirement for the Investing in Canada Infrastructure Program grant application. 

 
 

 
 

 


